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Brothers and Sisters, 
 
August is over and September is here!  Where does the time go?  It seems like there is never enough 
time to accomplish all that we would like to do.  The Lord says, "For everything there is a season.  A time 
for every purpose under heaven".  As each of us go through our lives, may we go through every season 
the Lord places us in accomplishing His purpose For His Glory with the wisdom and strength He supplies! 
 
In August, the Lord blessed us with opportunities for: 

 Preaching 

 Leading Bible studies in the homeless shelter 

 Providing personal discipleship for new Christians 

 Open Air Ministry (street / event evangelism) 
August was the month for fairs in Illinois.  Cindy and I went to a number of them to share the Gospel 
through tracts and conversations. 

Please be in prayer for all who heard the message of Christ in August. 
 
I will be heading to Kansas in September for a time.  Loren Phippen, a dear friend and Brother in Christ 
has a unique ministry there.  He calls it the John 3:16 Horseshoe Ministry.  They go to various events 
giving away horseshoes. Each horseshoe will have the Scripture reference John 3:16 and the name of 
the person receiving the shoe stamped into the metal of the shoe.  The horseshoes cannot be 
purchased; they are given away.  To receive a horseshoe, the person simply has to wait while it is being 
made and listen to someone tell them what John 3:16 means to them.  In other words, to receive the 
horse shoe, they must hear the Good News of Jesus Christ!  Last year over 6,000 people heard the 
Gospel at the venue where we will be and 170 people placed their faith in the Lord Jesus!  Each one of 
these new Brothers and Sisters was contacted by a church in their area for continued discipleship.  
Please be in prayer for those who will hear the message of Christ through this ministry! 
 
In October, the following events are on our calendar. 

 Unofficial Halloween - October 16th & 17th 

 Halloween Weekend - October 30th and 31st 
Both of the above events are in Carbondale, IL: home of Southern Illinois University. 

 
As we continue sharing the Gospel through this ministry, we ask for your prayers for those the Lord 
brings into our path.  May we share the love and mercy of the Lord by telling others what Jesus has done 
for them! 
 
Until Jesus comes, 
 
 
 
 
Dennis and Cindy Mohr 
 

 

We are seeking prayer warriors to pray for us as we move forward in the Lord's calling.  If you will commit to pray for us, 
please contact us and let us know.   

Call of Grace Ministries is a 501(c)3 ministry.  If you are led to support this ministry, your contributions are tax deductible.   
We go as God provides.   


